CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Richard J. Berry, Mayor

March 24, 2017

Ron Hensley, P.E.

GND Engineering

11032 Dreamy Way Dr. NW
Albuquerque, NM, 87114

RE: Coors Pavilion Subdivision
9154 Coors Blvd
Grading Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date: 2/22/2017
Hydrology File: G11D069

Dear Mr. Hensley:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2/27/17, the Grading
PO Box 1293 Plan is approved for Grading Permit.

It is Hydrology’s understanding that this Grading Plan is for grading of only the private
access and pond improvements. No lots will be graded under this permit; individual lots
Albuquerque will be required to submit grading and drainage plans separately.

If you have any questions, contact me at 924-3695 or dpeterson@cabq.gov.
New Mexico 87103

Sincerely,

www.cabg.gov - "%iﬁ_
AL A

Dana Peterson, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

Orig: Drainage File Albuguerque - MakiRagéidoof 1706-2006



